
 

 

 
         Date: 09 Jan 2023 
 
 
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

We hope you had a relaxing and enjoyable holiday.  

This is a gentle reminder that we will be holding a Library Workshop via Zoom this Wednesday, 
January 11th from 5-6pm.  

 

If you were unable to attend our in person workshop in November or wanted a refresher on some of 
our library resources to support your child’s learning, please join us this Wednesday. We welcome 
your children to join the session and they can be your Techsperts to support you.  



 

 

Please note that no signup is required. Here is the Zoom link to the session: 

  

Zoom Meeting Link 

Meeting ID: 818 502 5817 

Passcode: LIB 

  

Please email Ms. Lau at macy.lau@kjs.edu.hk if you have any questions. We look forward to seeing 
you again soon.  

Kind regards, 

KJS Library Team 

 

https://mandrillapp.com/track/click/31051876/zoom.us?p=eyJzIjoiQ19CYjlfTHVrdUFHTHd3T1JhSGZHdkJKeG84IiwidiI6MSwicCI6IntcInVcIjozMTA1MTg3NixcInZcIjoxLFwidXJsXCI6XCJodHRwczpcXFwvXFxcL3pvb20udXNcXFwvalxcXC84MTg1MDI1ODE3P3B3ZD1XbHBPUkhkM1pHZFRhMHB4V0V4UlJXMVNhbUpqWnowOVwiLFwiaWRcIjpcIjc0NzhhZTlkNDgwYjQyYzliMTA1NGNlZWRjZjJiYmNiXCIsXCJ1cmxfaWRzXCI6W1wiZjc1MTIxZWRkYjY0NDZiMDhjMjU4MDE2N2IxZDk4OWEzYzJjYWYxNlwiXX0ifQ
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